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Message from Mrs Gynn 

 Another busy week has flown by at St James.  It has 

finished with us all in our pyjamas! 

 

The children have had a lovely day immersed in books 

and stories.  We have managed to raise £142.15 for the 

Book Trust too. 

On behalf of all the children who will now                                  

receive a book from the Book Trust,                                     

thank you so much for your generosity. 
 

 

Covid-19 update 

The Prime-minister’s announcement on Monday, 

outlined the relaxation of many rules as we 

continue along the lockdown roadmap.  I have 

been reviewing the guidance as far as school is 

concerned.  At this stage, very little changes for 

us. 

 Children will still be in bubble groups 

 Facemasks will still be worn on the 

playground and around communal areas. 

The next review is scheduled for the 21st June.  I 

will update you on any possible changes after this 

date. 

I hope you have a lovely weekend. 

   

Mr Fox from Northampton Town Football 

Club came to play!  He introduced the 

children to lots of different games that 

they can plan at lunchtime.  I hope they 

get the chance to teach you some of them 

over the weekend. 

 

Late arrival to school 

Please be aware that children should be in 

school no later than 9.00 a.m.  Gates are closed 

at this time.  Anyone arriving after this time is 

recorded as late.  Please help your child to have 

a good start to the day by being on time. 

Clarence the Dragon from 

Northampton Town 

Football Club came to 

visit the children. He 

visited everyone in their 

classes and even gave out 

some books too. 

It was lots of fun. 
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Certificates have been awarded to: 

 

Express 

Yourself 

 

 

 

Exploring 

the World 

 

 

Wonderful art, 

design 

technology, 

music or P.E. 

work 

 

Super history, 

geography or 

religious 

education work 

 

Tyler – 

Bluebell 

Class 

 

 

Dominic – 

Dandelion 

Class 

   

Let’s 

Investigate 

Fantastic maths 

or science work 

 

 

Temidayo 

Snowdrop 

Class 

World of 

Words 

 

 

Great reading, 

writing, speaking 

and listening or 

drama work 

Sammy – 

Sunflower 

Class 

Being Your 

Best 

 

Always trying 

your best in 

everything 

that you do 

 

Vlad – 

Buttercup 

Class 

Wow! I tried my best 

and created or 

did something 

Wow! 

Gabriela – 

Daisy 

Class 

 

 

   

   

   

   

   

   

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

81 stories shared 

 

76 messages shared 

 99% positive feedback 

896 new skills 

 

 

 

 

 

     
Imogen 

 

 

Cameron  

Connie 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

28.5.21 – Term 5 ends 

7.6.21 – Term 6 begins 

w.b. 7.6.21 – 30.6.21 – Take part in the 5p challenge 

15.6.21 – Year 2 Class photographs   

16.7.21 - Everdon Experience for year 2 

Children are able to choose and swap library books on the following days, 

every week… 

Mondays – Buttercups & Snowdrops / Thursdays - Daisies & Sunflowers / 

Fridays – Bluebells & Dandelions   

      

  

 

Every Wednesday morning 

arrive early for keep fit with 

Mr White 

Everyone is welcome, from 

8.30 a.m. 

 
 

Friends of St James 

5p challenge 

 

 

w.b.7.6.21 

 

 

Book bags 

are 

needed in 

school 

everyday 


